
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to counter intrusive projects to destroy Iraqi
experience

After his tour to the dear Al-Muthana Province on 23/12/2022, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of

Al-Hikma National Movement, met several leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in Al-Muthana

province and lauded the efforts that seek to serve the people of Al-Samawah and asked them to

provide even more. H.E. stressed maintaining communication with the people, introducing the

national project and defending it, and countering the intrusive projects that try to undermine

the Iraqi experience and spread frustration and despair.


